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PUBLIC NOTICE 

 
 

Effective March 24, 2020, the Jefferson Parish 
Clerk of Court’s office will be open to the public 

by appointment only  
during the hours of 9:00 AM to 2:00 PM. 

 
 

We will be in the office to answer telephone 
calls and handle recordings & filings. 

 
 

We encourage attorneys to utilize e-filing, e-
recording and fax filing to submit documents for 

filing and recording. 
 
 

Our website,  www.jpclerkofcourt.us  has more 
information on e-recording, e-filing, fax filing 

and JeffNet. 
        

 

http://www.jpclerkofcourt.us/

